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Newsletter Term 4 Week 4, 2022 

Principal’s report  

Classes 2023 –  I’m delighted to announce that our plan is to 
offer 4 classes again in 2023. All children benefit from these 
smaller classes and we have seen proof of that with student 
progress this year. Teachers of the 4 classes are not yet  
confirmed. The class structure will be a Reception class, Year 
1/2, Year 2/3 and Year 4/5/6 class.  As you can see, our Year 2s 
are split across two classes. Consultation with Year 2 student 
families began today. Our anticipated enrolment is 73, but we 
are receiving more enquiries as a result of the OSHC  
commencement, so the numbers may change again! Another 
staffing consideration is our Autism Inclusion Teacher. All South 
Australian Department for Education schools will have one of 
these as of next year. I’ll announce who that will be as other 
staffing ‘pieces of the puzzle’ come together. I’m confident all 
of our student’s learning will be developed and supported by a 
dynamic and dedicated staff team again in 2023. 
 

If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your child’s 
education, please send me an email, or contact Sarah/Kate in 
the office to make an appointment.  
 

Kind regards,  
Paul Jude 
Principal 
Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au  

 

Callington Show- Despite inclement weather, our barbeque 
stall was still a success! Most of our sales happened before 
midday, when the rain started. We raised just over $2000 for 
the school. Many thanks to all the local businesses who  
supported the stall with generous donations. A list of these 
are in today’s newsletter. Please support the businesses who 
support us! A big thankyou to Sam Pitt and the fundraising 
committee for coordinating the organisation before, during 
and after the event. Thanks also to the school families and 
staff who gave up an hour (or more) of their time to assist 
with serving or cooking. It is greatly appreciated!  
Many of our students had pieces of work entered in the 
show. Ribbon recipients were acknowledged at today’s  
assembly. Congratulations on all your achievements!  We are 
fortunate to have such a popular and well organised show in 
our community. Hopefully we will get better weather next 
year! 
 

Concert - Looking forward to seeing our school families at the 
Callington Hall for our Hoodwinked concerts next week! A 
reminder that students need to attend both concerts, but 
the intention is that family members choose one concert to 
attend, to support our effort to maintain comfortable  
audience numbers in the Callington Hall. There will be lucky 
squares for sale, so please bring along some change! 

 
Concert 1 - Tuesday 15th November – Students arrive 5pm – 

Show starts at 5:30pm 
Concert 2 - Wednesday 16th November – Students arrive 

5:30pm – Show starts at 6:00pm 
 

Milk Bottle Regatta – A reminder our Upper Primary  
students will once again take part in the Milang Milk Bottle 
Regatta later this term. This will involve designing, making 
and racing their boat against other schools in the area. We 
are requesting that you please start to save your washed 2L 
and 3L plastic milk bottles for this event! They can be sent 
into the school any time. Thanks in anticipation. 

mailto:Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au
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Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

 Hello from Jeanette! 
 

How are you finding the hot weather?  Some people love it and others enjoy the cooler days much more! 
 

This actually links in with the topic that I have been exploring in some of the Well Being classes – “diversity”.  There are 
some things that are common to all people like the need for food, water, shelter and love.  As the Reception class  
highlighted – we each have unique DNA and a unique fingerprint, so there are no two people the same. All people  
experience to a greater or lesser extent joy and pain, but there are also differences between people too and that’s where 
we get diversity. 
 

Diversity activities teach children to respect and celebrate the differences in all people. Learning about how someone 
else thinks and feels can give a greater appreciation and understanding of what life is like for someone else. It also helps 
them realise that we're all humans, despite differences in how we look or 
dress, or what we eat or celebrate. 
 

Looking forward to seeing some of you at the concert next week! 

Until next time, 
Warmly Jeanette Mann (Pastoral Care Worker) 

Hayden 
Phoenix 

Josh 

 
                                                                     

Happy Birthday Term 4 
15/11 - Concert at 5:30pm 
16/11 - Concert at 6:00pm 
21/11 - 25/11—Swimming 

25/11 - Colour Fun Run 2.45pm - bring a white shirt 
28/11 - OSHC info/registration day 3.30pm 

1/12 - Assembly 2:40pm hosted by Rec & 1/2 class 
2/12—Student Free Day 

Dates to Remember     

Once again the staff have been busy preparing pages for our 
school magazine. This is a snapshot of the 2022 year for all 
students, which includes class photos, camp, excursions, 
swimming, concert, class pages just to name a few.  A copy 
of last year’s magazine will be in the office if you would like 
to have a look. They make great gifts and your child will look 
back on it in years to come. The magazines will be sold for 
$10 each. If you wish to place an order please return the 
reply slip with payment by Friday 18th November.  Payments 
can be made by cash or via QKR.  
 
Magazines will be made to order and the school will not have 
a supply of spares.   
 
Please note that Year 6 students will receive a  
complimentary copy as part of their graduation gift. 
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Community News 

TOY RUN 2022 
 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED!! 
CALLINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL WILL BE INVOLVED 
THIS YEAR BY HOLDING A BBQ STALL.  PLEASE FILL 

OUT THE ROSTER ENCLOSED WITH THIS NEWSLETTER 
OUTLINING YOUR AVAILABLITY. 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE. 
 

The school is collecting donations of toys (No soft toys 
please) and non perishable items. The front office will 

take donations until 9th December.  They will be  
donated to the toy run on the day. Thank you for your 

support. 

Go to the website and enrol now https://myoshc.net.au/

COMMENCING TERM 1 2023 
 

myOSHC out of School Hours program is  
offered at Callington and is open to school 
families who requires safe, fun learning 

care. Our service operates from 
 3:20 to 6:00pm 
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The sunshine was out and we welcomed the Reception 
students of 2023 for their first transition visit.  Here are 

some happy snaps . 


